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Friday 17th May 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 11 Study Leave and Last day 
 

With the exams now in full swing and half term approaching, Year 11 students only have one more week of 
schooling before starting their study leave after half term.  This will mean that students only come into school for 
their exams and return home immediately afterwards. 
 
We are conscious however, that there are students who take the bus to school or are dropped off at school and 
have no means of collection until the end of the school day.  In order to accommodate any students in either of 
these situations or on days where they have more than one exam, students can remain on school site for the 
entirety of the school day, 8.30am until 3pm.  Students remaining on school site but not in an exam, will be 
supervised in the Sixth Form area where they will have a quiet space to revise for their upcoming exams. 
 
So that we are aware of which students to expect in school and when, please can I ask that you complete the 
questionnaire using this link https://forms.office.com/e/pyMAEWA91T by the end of Tuesday 21st May.  If no 
response is received, then we will assume that your child does not need to utilise the school site after half term.  
 
Students who need to remain in school on the days they have exams, must sign in at reception on arrival and 
again immediately after their exam has finished.  Any student who does not sign in at the expected time will not 
be allowed to come on to the school site for the remainder of the exam period.  The safeguarding of our students 
is paramount, which is why we have to take such an inflexible stance around students being on site when they 
are expected to be. 
 
Friday 24th May will be the final time Year 11 will be on school site together, so there will be a celebration 
assembly, time for the signing of each other’s school shirts and a football match period 5.  We look forward to 
taking the time to mark this momentous day and to congratulate the students on their hard work.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Edwards 
Headteacher 
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